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July 14, 2022 

Mr. Russell Colby 

City of St. Charles 

Director of Community Development 

2 E. Main Street 

St. Charles, IL 60174 

RE: River East Development– Traffic Impact Study 

Dear Mr. Colby, 

HLR has reviewed the revised traffic impact study submitted by BLA, Inc. on June 21, 2022. We offer the following responses for 

your consideration. 

 

1. It is acknowledged that the revised site-generated traffic based on land use quantity changes is expected to have 

minimal impact on roadway network operations. 

 

2. The site distance for vehicles turning from 2nd Avenue to Illinois Ave has been improved with the reconfiguration of the 

proposed building and is no longer a concern. 

 

3. Verify that the appropriate crossing treatments are included in the current site plans at the proposed pedestrian 

crossing.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours truly, 

HAMPTON, LENZINI AND RENWICK, INC. 

 

Callie Castro, PE, PTOE 

 

 


















































































































































